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12/24/2020 

 

 

To: THE BOARD AND MEMBERS OF CVJM RODINGHAUSEN, THE CEO AND 

ENTIRE MANAGEMENT HECKER KITCHEN, AND ALL DONORS. 

   

Dear All, 

Greetings in the name of Jesus Chris our soon coming Lord and savior.  

In normality, we could say, ”tis the season to be joyful”, but the pandemic which has terrorized the 

world has change the momentum.  

However, on behalf of my family and I, we want to take this opportunity to wish you all a merry 

Christmas and a blessed new year. 

 

Also, we want to thank you all for your relentless support to the YDP-SL all these years. You have 

supported us even when your economy had been hit by the pandemic this past year. 

Your financial support through the year 2020 has enabled the administration to function and keep 

the vision and dream of the Organization alive in giving hope to the over 200 kids, and teachers at 

Kissi Town, the youth wing at Ogoo Farm and the administration.  

 

Our heart is with you at every moment despite the stormy situations experienced in recent times. 

Your support to the organization is building a mountain of so much achievement for the growth and 

development of the beneficiaries.   

 

Once again, the staff, teachers, youths and pupils wishes you, your families, staff and all a merry 

Christmas and a prosperous new year with good health and great hope, as we all continue to work 

together to build a mountain of love, trust and commitment.   

 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Francis J. Palmer 

Interim Acting National Coordinator. 

 

 

(Individual and community development & education center)Korgbo, Ogoo Farm, Freetown 

Sierra Leone. Tell # +232-80-031021. Email: youthdevpro87sl@gmail.com 

 

 


